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Cc: DavidEide@stpaul.mn.us; Jack Rossmann
Subject: Highland Bridge
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 1:20:05 PM

You don't often get email from gustheskier@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

To Whom It May Concern:

     My wife Marilyn and John "Gus" Bjorklund
strongly endorse approval of the Rayn Company's
request for recent variances, to the area near the
Cretin/Ford Parkway intersection.  Our reasons
include less density and added aesthetic value.

     We lived very near this site for almost 60 years
and have greatly enjoyed living at Marvella for the
past 26 months.  What Highland Bridge has added
to the neighborhood is fantastic.  Granting those
variances will make it even better.

     Sincerely,

     Gus Bjorklund  cell:651-341-8016 
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